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reserves remaining that could be used to buy-down the 2024 rates. Most of the 2024 
increase is due to the change in reserves. 
 
You asked how many retirees UHC insures in the IYC Medicare Advantage plan. There 
are 10,805 subscribers and 16,120 members (subscribers plus their dependents).  
 
ETF and the Board’s actuary will continue to work toward lower premium increases in 
the future. I hope you have found this information helpful. A copy of your letter and this 
response will be included in the materials for the February 21, 2024, Board meeting. If 
you have additional questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out using the 
contact information provided below.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Arlene Larson, Manager of Federal Program and Policy  
Office of Strategic Health Policy 
Department of Employee Trust Funds  
arlene.larson@etf.wi.gov   
608-264-6624 




